
Morinville Youth Basketball Association 

 COVID-19 Response 

The Morinville Youth Basketball Association (MYBA) is making this announcement concerning 
all activities within the association moving forward:   

All spring events and programs are postponed indefinitely. 

We do not make any of our decisions lightly. All of our decisions are in favour of the safety of 
our athletes, coaches and their families. We will continue to monitor recommendations made 
by the Government of Canada, Province of Alberta, Alberta Health Services, and the Town of 
Morinville. Thank you for your continued patience with us. 

Here are some immediate actions that we will be executing in the best interests of our MYBA 
families: 

1. For anyone registered in our spring programs, you have the option of a full refund (80$) 
or we can credit that to our Fall/Winter season registration. Refunds will be done 
through cheque, please email us with all required information to mail this out.  

2. Club apparel that was purchased through the online store will be distributed once it is 
received. United Cycle (our Online Store provider) has closed their office as of March 
20th due to the COVID-19 outbreaks and will contact us when they are back in the 
facility. At this time, online orders will likely not be ready in April. Once we receive more 
information, that will be sent out. We apologize for the inconvenience.   

3. Our annual spring AGM will be postponed to a later date. Emails will be sent once our 
AGM date is confirmed.  

4. Fall/Winter registrations will remain open at this time and we encourage early 
registrations. We do not anticipate that our EYBA game season will be canceled.  

5. Please use this email address to contact us: morinvilleyouthbasketball@gmail.com   

If there are any major new announcements, we will contact you again via email.   

Be safe and stay healthy. 
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